Delta Conveyance Project

California Department of Water Resources

Delta Conveyance Project

Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR)

Comment Period Extended to
December 16, 2022

The Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Delta Conveyance Project was released for
public review and comment on July 27, 2022. The Department of Water resources (DWR) has
extended the comment period, by request. The new end date for the comment period is Friday,
December 16, 2022.

There are several ways to submit public comment on the Delta Conveyance Project Draft EIR,

including by:

¢ Email: deltaconveyancecomments@water.ca.gov

¢ Online: www.deltaconveyanceproject.com

e U.S. Mail: CA Department of Water Resources, Attn: Delta Conveyance Office, P.O. Box
942836, Sacramento, CA 94236-0001

o Verbally at a Virtual Public Hearing: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 | 5:30pm -
7:30pm. Additional information is at www.deltaconveyancproject.com.

Where to Access the Draft EIR

¢ Review Online: www.deltaconveyanceproject.com

* Review In-Person: A digital copy of the Draft EIR is available at the following locations:

o

e}

DWR Office: 3500 Industrial Blvd., Room 117, West Sacramento, CA 95691

Libraries: A full list of libraries across the state where the public can access the
Draft EIR can be found at www.deltaconveyancproject.com.
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